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March 23, 2020 
 
To all Parties and Attorneys, 
 

Due to the COVID-19 worldwide pandemic, the Santa 
Cruz Superior Court has continued all non-emergency 
Family Law Division motions, requests for order, status 
conferences, hearings, mediations, and trials scheduled from 
March 24, 2020 (Tuesday), through April 24, 2020 (Friday).  

 
As your case is in one of these categories, it has been 

continued from its current date with notice given to you by 
mail. The new date to which your case has been assigned will 
remain as set to in order accommodate all family law 
litigants in a fair and orderly process during this difficult 
time. 

 
Thank you for your understanding, your patience, and 

your assistance. 
Sincerely, 

 
Judge Kim Baskett 

 
Judge Paul Marigonda 

 
 

 


